
WMS School Store Needs Volunteers for  

2016-2017 School Year 

The PTO is looking for parent volunteers to work at the WMS store next year. The store is open 

each school day during the lunch shifts. We offer some supplies that our children use for 

school along with a few fun and trendy trinkets. The students also depend on the volunteers 

for access to playground equipment during outdoor recess and games during indoor recess. 

Volunteers work approximately one day every 3 or 4 weeks for 2 hours. The current lunch 

shifts are from 10:40AM – 12:45PM. If you are interested in helping, please complete the 

information in the shaded areas below and email it to michvaccaro@gmail.com by July 31, 

2016. 

By volunteering, you are agreeing to a regular schedule for the school year. If you cannot work 

your scheduled shift, you agree to find a replacement.  

If you are unable to commit to a regular schedule, but would like to volunteer, we would be 

happy to place your name on a substitute list. 

All volunteers will be included on an email list to be used for the purpose of locating 

substitutes throughout the year. 

All volunteers must complete and submit required volunteer forms before their first shift. 

Volunteers will receive the schedule around August 15 via email. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact: 

Michele Vaccaro at michvaccaro@gmail.com or 

Sara Almeida at sara@lettdirect.com 

 

Name:   

Telephone#:   

Email Address: 

Person you would like to work with (if any): 

 

List the days you are AVAILABLE to work:    


